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Discussion on U.S. – Greek Relations

The Institute for the Mediterranean of the European Public Law Organization (EPLO) is organizing a
discussion with H.E. Geoffrey R. Pyatt, U.S. Ambassador to the Hellenic Republic on “U.S. – Greek
Relations”.

The event will take place on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at the EPLO Conference Hall in Plaka,
Dioskouron and Pikilis St.(opposite the entrance of the Roman Agora).

The discussion will be in English.

Attendance only upon registration.

For information and registration please contact afiumi@eplo.int. 
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